
    
     
   

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 
  

  
  
  

   
  

   
  

   
  

   
   

  
 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

February 2, 2021 
Statement from Acting OMB Director Robert Fairweather 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Establishment of Interagency Task Force on the Reunification of Families” 

This executive order establishes an Interagency Task Force on the Reunification of 
Families which will identify all minor children who were separated from their parents or 
legal guardians at the United States-Mexico border between January 20, 2017, and 
January 20, 2021; facilitate the reunification of each of the identified children with their 
families; and provide regular reports to the President. Implementing this executive order 
would have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of 
this executive order include protecting family unity and ensuring that parents entering the 
United States are not separated from their minor children. Implementing this executive 
order would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as 
well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in 
fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include 
the Departments of Homeland Security, State, Health and Human Services, and Justice, 
and other executive departments and agencies. 
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